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CHURCH ROAD and GREENWOOD AVENUE
WYNCOTE, PENNSYLVANIA 19095
(215) 576-0800

May 23, 1985

Dr. David Roskies

Jewish Theological Seminary
3080 Broadway

New York, New York 10025

Dear David,

On behalf of the Kaplan Institute, I want to thank you for
the incredible job you did over the last 3 days. Your energy
and sensitivity were indispensible to us as a group. The
entire experience was a meaningful one for many people, and I
hope that it was a time of enrichment for you as well.

As soon as I receive your bill for travel and the humanities
council check, I will forward you a check--along with a
picture of you taken on Tuesday night.

Let me add, too, my personal thanks for your help in making
the time together go as smoothly as it did.

I hope we will have the opportunity to work together again
soon.

Sincerely,
WMOy/'

Rabbi Nancy Fuchs-Kreimer
Director, Kaplan Institute
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